
 

 

St Francis Xavier Catholic 
Primary School 

McKean Road, Oldbury, B69 4BA 
                       Head Teacher: Miss L. Marshall 

 

Open 
Evening 
We would like to warmly 

invite all parents of 
children who are due to 

start Reception or Nursery 
in September 2024 to our 

open evening on: 

Tuesday 7th November 4:00-6:30 
If you wish to come and visit our happy school, please ring our school office on 

0121 274 5975 to add your name to the list. 
 

If you are unable to attend our open evening event, but would like to look around 
our wonderful school, please phone the school office to make an appointment where 

a member of our SLT will show you around. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus holds us in 
the palm of his 

hand. 


